
 

 

 

 

  

    

Request for Information on the Scientific Registry 

of Transplant Recipients (SRTR)  
  
HRSA seeks input from Industry and stakeholders to inform the development of formal Request 
for Proposal (RFP) for the Scientific Registry of Transplant Recipients (SRTR) to support ongoing 
evaluation of the scientific and clinical status of solid organ transplantation. The Request for 

Information (RFI) aims to:    
  

1. Solicit feedback on ways to enhance components of the SRTR contract, including data 
synthesis, transparency of analysis, and analytical support to the OPTN, the Health 
Resources and Services Administration (HRSA), and the United States Department of Health 
and Human Services (HHS). 
  
2. Gauge interest in the upcoming RFP opportunity via statements of intent from prospective 
offerors.  
  
3. Gain insight on ways to better utilize new and existing data sources and technology to 

optimize the SRTR and better meet patient and donor needs.   
  

Visit SAM.gov for more information on the RFI and how to submit feedback.   
    

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__links-2D2.govdelivery.com_CL0_https-3A-252F-252Fsam.gov-252Fworkspace-252Fcontract-252Fopp-252Fbd48cdfb803641b794aab0d52267e299-252Fview_1_0101019842df1e56-2Df0402755-2D2c86-2D4b11-2Da097-2D0cd23b26cc95-2D000000_EzhKtjk60NGKFEs-5FNzTM6AQuUTSmDH2LbIo1XZklAHA-3D415&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=A4wWjojGvIRYylAUCfXeqBpZPn274myXCVkDCOZb1ws&m=lmUz3CQE6Vr_pe6oVDnLFJIbSzvFDT3txEL1jvpS_3Kk0HPNbKdb1ux55X8aG2gZ&s=b7s_Ji4hY-CPpODbFFQEmk1ICp4BI9ZOZNHORZR8Gs0&e=

